
Student Notices 

Friday May 30, 2025  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Tickets are now on sale for the Drama Club’s Spring show, “Gaps of Sunlight” 
written and directed by our own Jenny Xin. 
Performances are on June 3, 5 and 6 at 7:00pm and tickets are only $5.00!  Make 
sure you don’t miss this terrific show! 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Alert!  This is the last full week of Book Bingo in the Library!  Your last day to get 
a stamp on your Bingo card is Tuesday, June 3, meaning you only have one reading 
weekend left!  Want ideas for quick reads?  Come check out our Book Bingo and 
quick read displays in the Library.  And don't miss out on your last chance to win 
prizes and get a guaranteed invitation to a pizza party. 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 


